Ockt. 22,201
16

Members of the Farmington Town Planning Board

1000 County Road 8
Farmington, NY 14425

This letter is written to express opposition to the SEQR Delaware River Large Scale

Power Plant, which is proposed for farmland near the intersection of Fox Road and

Yellow Mills Road. Here are just a few reasons why:

“This area of Farmington has historically been rural, agricultural, and open, as

reflected in the Town of Farmington Comprehensive Master Plan.

The project would result in an undesirable change in the overall character and
aesthetics of the area.

The project would adversely affect the physical and environmental
conditions in the surrounding area. |

The project would result in decreaséd property values for current and
potential future residents.

The project is of no benefit to our town. All the energy produced would serve

other downstate communities.

t

Please keep in mind that you, as town officials, represent all the citizens of Farmington.
We trust that you will make prudent decisions for the greater good that benefit the

community as a whole, and not just one individual who stands to gain ﬁnanmally
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